
B a c t o n   P a r i s h   C o u n c i l 
M I N U T E S of the Annual Parish Meeting 

 held at Bacton Village Hall, on 

Monday 13th May 2023 at 6.00pm 
Present by:  Cllr Paul Wigglesworth and Suzy Lupin (Clerk)  and 15 members of the public.

May 13-1.  Cllr P Wigglesworth of Bacton Parish Council welcomed all to the meeting.

May 13-2. The following sent their apologies for their absence:

D. Chambers (Chairman)  Cllrs G MacAusland,  V Kingsley,  J Kingsley and P Merry
P Gibson from the Royal British Legion,  L Last (The Kettle’s Calling Friendship 
Group),  S Welham (Ladies Circle)

May 13-3. Reports were heard from various Parish groups and where available will be 
appended to these minutes and will be presented on request.

Oral Reports presented by:

Sarah King (Head Teacher) Bacton Primary School
Denise Jennings Village Hall Committee
Rosy Black Bacton WI
Gail Wigglesworth Bacton Rainbow and Brownies
Paul Wigglesworth Friends of St Marys
Hav Wilkins Bacton Community Workshop
Diane Gladders Bacton & Wyverstone Horticultural Society
Pete Bonner Bacton, Cotton & Wyverstone Good Neighbour 

Scheme.
Hazel Laflin St Mary’s Church

Reports were received from:  (Can be made available upon request)

Ladies Circle
The Kettles Calling Friendship Group
 

May 13-4. Report from the Chairman covering April 2023 to March 2024 can be made 
available on request.

May 13-5. Reports from District and County Councillors can be made available on request.

May 13-6. There were no reports from the Public. 

May 13-7. Date of the next Annual meeting 12th May 2025.

  
 The meeting was closed at 6.30pm.  


